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Submitted for: November 9th, 2023

REPORT OF THE SSAMMOSA COMMITTEE

Objectives:

The overarching work of the SSAMMOSA committee consists of updating and amending the
master plan and tracking the progress towards and completion of the goals set out therein.

Fall 2023 Progress:

The SSAMMOSA committee met for this semester on October 30th 2023 and created a working
group which met on November 6th 2023.

Representation

The committee currently consists of 22 seats across stakeholder groups. Currently 12/22 of the
available seats have been filled. The empty seats currently consist of the following roles and
availabilities:
1. (1) Board of Director
(4) Councillors
(1) Faculty Rep
(1) Non-Faculty Rep
(2) Clubs Representatives
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6. (1) Services Representative

Of the currently filled positions, we had attendance of 50% at our meeting.

Objectives

The objective of the first meeting was to establish the goals of the committee and identify desired
outcomes and next steps.

Outcomes

The committee determined that the current status of the Master Plan is difficult to ascertain due to a
lack of clear organization by previous committees. Updates, tracking, and amendments of the original
2020/2021 Master Plan are located in a number of different documents and the clarity of these reports,
sheets, and lists varies widely. As such, the primary objectives of the committee are to organize and
consolidate previous work into one clear document so we can plan effectively and use our committee
time wisely.

A working group was established to complete this organizational work. The working group consists of
the President, General Manager, SSMU Full Time Staff (GM Assistant), and the Secretary General.

Next Steps

The working group met to plan the organization work on November 6th. They will be meeting weekly
until the organization work is completed. We are currently scheduling the next full SSAMMOSA
committee meeting and will meet once before the holiday closure.
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